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A group of local residents are very concerned about the number of trees being 

removed during the current works on Dan Bank. We have been told that the intention 

is to remove virtually every tree between Dan Bank road and Stockport Road 

including many irreplaceable mature specimens. 

 

If you agree with us that this will completely ruin the character of this area, please 

contact our councillors or ring the information line TODAY (2 Feb) to express your 

concerns, as the chain saws will be out again tonight. 

 

Andrew Bispham          427 1786       cllr.andrew.bispham@stockport.gov.uk 

 

Martin Candler              427 6824       martin.candler@stockport.gov.uk 

 

Craig Wright                 449 7354       cllr.craig.wright@stockport.gov.uk 

 

Dan Bank information  0845 603 6358 

 

We have arranged a meeting on site this evening (2 Feb) with Alex Bremner, the 

senior engineer in charge of the project to put forward our concerns. If you could 

spare half an hour this evening at 7pm, please join us at the entrance to Dan Bank. 

The more people who attend, the more notice he will take. 


